The Anglican Diocese of Newcastle

23 May 2013

Mr Neil Grummett

General Manager, Policy Development
Policy, Research and Statistics

Australian Prudential Regulation Authority
GPO Box 9836

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Grummet

Submission in response to APRA's Discussion Paper: Banking Act exemptions and
section 66 guidelines

The Anglican Savings and Development Fund (Diocese of Newcastle} write in support of
the Diocesan Financial Advisory Group’s letter of 23 May 2013 which was signed by Mr
Michael Codling in his capacity as Chair.

1 respectfully request that, on behalf of the Anglican Savings and Development Fund
(Diocese of Newcastle) that the matters raised in Mr Codling’s letter are each given careful
consideration and that your resultant final policy response does not have a detrimental
effect to Church funds and the broader communities that we serve

Yours sincerely
i ?J\Ms

John Cleary

Secretary & Treasurer

Anglican Savings and Development Fund
Diocesan Business Manager

Diocesan Office: Levels 1 & 3, 134 King Street, (PO Box 817), Newcastle NSW 2300 Australia
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